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, ow Catherine O'Keeffe 

From: Ian Marnane 

Sent: 

To: Catherine O'Keeffe 

Subject: FW: proposed landfill @ Nevitt Lusk CO Dublin Ref WO231-01 

23 August 2007 11 :I 1 

Can you process this submission please? 

thanks 
\ 

Ian 

From: lazer alarms [ mailto: lazeral@indigo. ie] 
Sent: ZAugust  2007 11:07 
To: Ian Marnane 
Subject: proposed landfill @ Nevitt Lusk CO Dublin Ref WO231-01 

Dear Ian, 
Please accept this email as a submission. 

It occurred to me that the applicant is seeking a waste licence for this landfill on the basis of 
their critical need to manage waste in the Dublin region, however the pea must have regard to the 
fact that the Nevitt site is not exclusive to this need but rather one of 16 selected sites chosen in 
order of its suitability ( according to rpsmcos ). 

The availability of the other short listed sites must be considered rather than addressing the Nevitt 
site as the one and only site considered to be suitable by ( rpsmcos ). 
So the imminent threat to the environment must not be permitted to take place at this site when there 
are other so called suitable sites available. 

For the record I do not believe landfill is the way forward in any regard. 

Thank you 

Shay Lunney 
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